
 

 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY ON 18TH NOVEMBER 2022  

 

In conjunction with the 15th General Election on 19th November 2022, our offices in 

Labuan and Kuala Lumpur will be closed on Friday, 18th November 2022 in line with 

the declaration of public holiday on the 18th and 19th November 2022 by caretaker 

Prime Minister, Dato’ Sri Ismail Sabri Yaakob. 

 

Labuan FSA will resume its operations on Monday, 21 November 2022. 

 

 

 

Labuan Financial Services Authority 

 

16 November 2022 

 __________________________________________________________________ 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

  

Communication & External Relation Unit  

Tel: 03-8873 2000, Fax: 03-8873 2057     

E-mail:  communication@labuanfsa.gov.my 

Website:  www.labuanfsa.gov.my  
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